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stated Park and Recreation is really important in the community and it would be great to build
places like Peace Valley Nature Center and have the community involved. Supervisor
Bennington stated the Park and Recreation Board would also organize the Easter Egg Hunt and
the Fall Festival, with additional volunteers, along with possible self-sustaining camps as they do
at Peace Valley Park. Chairman Mcllhinney stated it takes a lot of effort and commitment by a
number of people for the Park and Recreation Board and the Township will support the system.
Chairman Mecllhinney stated the appointments will be made at the re-organization meeting on
January 5, 2015.

b) Roy Williams (Bill) Riemenschneider — seeking position on Park & Recreation —

Mr. Bill Riemenschneider was present to speak of his desire to sit on the Park and Recreation
Board stemming from his Forestry Degree obtained from West Virginia University and his
experience as a tree tender with the Pennsylvania Horticultural Society. As a previous member
of the Abington Environmental Advisory Board, he worked on tree assessment and grants. With
community help and donations, they established a riparian buffer along a creek in Abington and
a rain garden. Mr. Riemenschneider is the owner/general manager of an insurance agency In
Lansdale and stated he would like to make a contribution to the comniunity and be given the
opportunity to volunteer his time on the Park & Recreation Board. Chairman Mcllhinney stated
Mr. Riemenschneider's experience would be an asset to the Park & Recreation Board and the
appointments will be at the re-orpanization meeting on January 5, 2015.

5. LEGAL: Solicitor’s Report — None.

0. PLANNING: None.

7. ENGINEERING: None.

8. UNFINISHED BUSINESS: None.

0. NEW BUSINESS: None.

10.  SUPERVISOR’S COMMENTS: None.

11. PUBLIC COMMENT: None.

12.  PRESS CONFERENCE: No members of the press were present.







